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Important Notice Regarding New Provider Portal: Postponed to October 23, 2023 

 
Physicians Health Plan (PHP) previously announced the launch of our new provider portal coming on Oct. 9, 
2023.  The launch of  the new provider portal has been postponed to Oct. 23, 2023. The current provider 
portal will continue to be accessible through Oct. 31, 2023.  

You can find the new portal by visiting PHPMichigan.com/MyPHP and selecting MyPHP Provider Portal on 
or after Oct. 23, 2023.  

You will need to register for a new account after the launch on Oct. 23, 2023, even if you previously had a 
MyPHP portal account. Your current login credentials will not work for the new portal.  

The PHP Medicare portal will be accessed through a link inside the new portal. A one-time validation will be 
required.  

Thank you for participating with PHP. If you have any questions, please contact PHP Provider Relations by 

emailing PHPProviderRelations@phpmm.org.  
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